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22 February 2020  

 

ASX Announcement 

 

Successfully obtained EPA Permit 

 

Soon Mining Limited (“SMG” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce that it has 

been awarded its Environment Protection Agency (“EPA”) permit for its wholly-owned 

Kwahu Praso Project. This permit allows the Company to commence with the 

Construction and Operation of the proposed Kwahu Praso Alluvial Gold Mining and 

Processing Project. 

 

At this stage, the Company has started its necessary construction for the preparation 

of its mining activities. 
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Oscard Huang 
 
Managing Director 

 


